
 
 
09/12/20  
 
CLOSURE OF JUBILEE PRIMARY SCHOOL FROM 10th DECEMBER 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I regret to inform you that in conjunction with our Chair of Governors and after consultation with the                  
local authority we have taken the difficult decision to close Jubilee Primary School with immediate               
effect. 
 
This is a decision that we have not taken lightly. However we now have positive cases from too high                   
a number of staff for us to be able to operate safely. We believe that your children’s education is of                    
the utmost importance but cannot come before the health and safety of our pupils, staff and families.  
 
Positive cases have not been confirmed in all year groups and we will send further information if your                  
child’s bubble has been affected and they need to self isolate. Please look out for further information                 
via email, text, parent hub and the school website. Information about home online learning will also                
be sent out later today.  
 
Thank you for your support at this difficult time.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Tom Prestwich 
Headteacher 
 


